
2018-2019 UTILITY RATE CHANGES  

EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1, 2018 

On June 25, 2018 the City Council met to approve the budget for the 2018-2019 Fiscal Year. During this process utility rates were 

discussed. The Budget committee recommended that the council approve a $2.00 rate increase for both water and sewer rates. 

However, the city council voted to approve only the increase for Storm Water. The council also approved a new rate structure for 

water rates. The changes are: 

WATER RATES: 

 RESIDENTIAL SERVICE 

 Residential – Inside city limits 
   Minimum monthly charge, first 4,000gallons    $26.48 

4,001 to 5,000 gallons additional     $11.50 

5,001 to 6,000 gallons additional    $21.50 

6,001 to 7,000 gallons additional    $32.50 

7,001 to 8,000 gallons additional    $44.00 

8,001 gallons and above      $15.00 per 1,000 gallons 
 

 Residential – Outside city limits 
  Minimum monthly charge, first 4,000gallons    $42.99 

4,001 to 5,000 gallons additional     $11.50 

5,001 to 6,000 gallons additional    $21.50 

6,001 to 7,000 gallons additional    $32.50 

7,001 to 8,000 gallons additional    $44.00 

8,001 gallons and above      $15.00 per 1,000 gallons 
 

COMMERCIAL SERVICE 

 Commercial – Inside city limits 
  Minimum monthly charge, first 4,000gallons    $42.99 

4,001 to 5,000 gallons additional     $11.50 

5,001 to 6,000 gallons additional    $21.50 

6,001 to 7,000 gallons additional    $32.50 

7,001 to 8,000 gallons additional    $44.00 

8,001 gallons and above      $15.00 per 1,000 gallons 
 

 Commercial – Outside city limits  
  Minimum monthly charge, first 4,000gallons    $59.18 

4,001 to 5,000 gallons additional     $11.50 

5,001 to 6,000 gallons additional    $21.50 

6,001 to 7,000 gallons additional    $32.50 

7,001 to 8,000 gallons additional    $44.00 

8,001 gallons and above      $15.00 per 1,000 gallons 
 

STORM WATER RATES: 

STORM WATER RATES 
  Single-family residential customers    $ 6.00 

  All other customers      $ 8.00 

 

All other rates for residential customers will remain the same at this time. If you would like to be involved in the process of 

establishing rates for next year please attend the budget meeting in May of 2019. If you have any questions on these changes or 

utility rates in general please contact Tracy Jensen at City Hall or via email tracy.jensen@ci.monroe.or.us.  
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